
Harvey School District 152 Board of Education Poll 

 

A poll was conducted to respectfully request a Special Meeting to be held to discuss the Facility 

Master Plan and The Brooks Track Replacement. 

Question: Are you available either of the following dates, October 5, 8, 14 at 5:15 p.m. for a 

Special Meeting to be held to discuss the Facility Master Plan and The Brooks Track 

Replacement? 

 

Footnote: The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 14, 2015 at 5:15 p.m.  

Phone poll conducted by Dr. Kevin J. Nohelty  

Board Member Date and Time 
Contacted 

Response 

Gloria Johnson Oct. 1 
9:45 a.m. 

10/14/15 

Dr. Kisha McCaskill Oct. 1 
9:50 a.m. 

10/14/15 

Betty Johnson Oct. 1 
9:48 a.m. 

10/8/15 
10/14/15 

Janet Rogers Oct. 1 
10:00 a.m.  

10/8/15 
10/14/15 

Linda Hawkins Oct. 1 
10:10 a.m. 

10/8/15 
10/14/15 

Felicia Johnson Oct. 1 
9:50 a.m. 

N/A 

Tyrone Rogers Oct. 1 
9:55 a.m. 

10/8/15 
10/14/15 


